
Due to legislative changes requiring a
system update, property tax payments will
be unavailable from Friday, April 4, at 3:00
p.m. through Monday, April 7.

You may leave your payment with us, and
we will process it on Tuesday, April 8.
Alternatively, you are welcome to return on
Tuesday to complete your payment in
person. No penalty or interest will accrue
during this time.

Thank you for your understanding.


